[image: image1.png]An Garda Siochana

An Garda Siochéna An Garda Siochana,
Tamhlacht, Tallaght,

Baile Atha Cliath 24 Dublin 24
Tel/Teileaton: (01) 6666064/65. ' Web site: www.garda.ie

Fux/Facs: (01) 6666024
) Date: 20/07/2006
Please quote the following  Ref.
Numbher: y3
Your Ref- 49/159M/06

Lxternal Ref:

Superintendent
M

Tallaght Area Committee Meeting — 22" May 2006.

Tn relation to the attached correspondence from South Dublin County Council pleasé
note that the permanent or regular presence of a Garda on point duty at both or either
Jocation is not a practical or effective solution to the problem.

The junction of Fortunestown Way and Cookstown (Cheeverstown) Road is a
particularly busy junction. The volume of traffic has increased due to the large scale
development in the area. The opening of the swimming pool nearby will increase the
volume of vehicular, pedestrian and cycle traffic. Having regard to this and in the
interest of safety I recommend that traffic lights be installed at the junction
incorporating both filter lights and pedestrian lights. This will also have the positive
effect ol slowing down traffic approaching the junction on Cookstown Road.

For the same reasons I also recommend the installation of traffic lights incorporating
hoth fiiter lights and pedestrian lights at the junction of Jobstown Road and
Fortunestown Way. The lights will also assist in slowing down the traffic on

Fortunestown Way
Forwarded for your information and attention of South Dublin County Council please.

%’% Sergeant 25321K

ONAN LAWLOR)
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Qifig an Cheannfoirt, Superintendent’s Office,
An Garda Siochina An Garda Siochéna,
Tambhlacht, . Tallaght,

Baile Atha Cliath 24 Dublin 24

Tel/Teileafon: (01) 6666000
Fax/Facs: (01) 6666024

Web site: www.garda.ie

Please quote the following ref. Number. Date: 25th July, 2006
43/159M/06 ’

Ms. Joan Kelly,

Staff Officer, e .
-South Dublin County €Counicil,—~ - —— [
Town Hall,
Tallaght,
Dublin 24.

Re: Tallaght Area Committee Meeting — 22" May 2006.

Dear Ms. Kelly,

Attached is report of the Traffic Sergeant which outlines the difficulties in this area. I
agree with his recommendations that traffic lights etc should be installed in areas
outlined by him.

It is not possible to have Gardai on point duty in these areas mentioned hence regular
monitoring of the area will continue.

Yours sincerely,

R

Declan Coburn
Superintendent.

Mission Statement:
To achieve the highest attainable level of Personal Protection, Community Commitment and State
Security




